
From:  Nick Egan <njegan@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/18/2020 03:22:46 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Centre DEIR
 

I am writing in support of the 45 Day extension comment period wit regard to the Hollywood Center Project. 

Although in the 30 years I have lived in Hollywood,  most of the development of restaurants and retail outlets in Hollywood has
been a positive one. However we are just about at breaking point with our small neighborhood streets now being used as short
cuts to the 101 Freeway causing traffic jams at what had been quiet intersections for decades, therefore affecting the potential
safety of residents on streets that were not built for heavy traffic usage and streets that have no sidewalks. I'm wondering how long
before some one is killed  by a car racing  along narrow streets. Franklin Ave is jammed every evening around 5:00pm and the
journey from Gelson's Supermarket on Franklin to my house on Scenic Ave, just off of Beachwood Drive can take up to 20
minutes on what should be a 3 minute drive. In addition the Parking in our street has become a nightmare from the overspill from
the Restaurants between Bronson and Cheremoya. 

The last thing we need is to add to a further problem that hasn't been fixed in it's current disarray by the development of the
Hollywood Centre.

Nick Egan
Scenic Ave 
Hollywood, 90068
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